
HB 2251 -- Refunds of Erroneously Collected Sales Tax

Sponsor:  Faith
 
This bill requires the Department of Revenue to establish and
maintain a web site listing the name, date, and amount of each
person who has remitted an erroneous sales tax.  This listing may
be used by a purchaser of property or service for which sales tax
was paid twice, incorrectly collected, or incorrectly computed to
request a refund of the erroneously charged sales tax.  To
receive a refund, the purchaser must submit the original receipt
to the person legally obligated to remit the sales tax.


